
RESPECT  AMBITION  KINDNESS 

 

 
 
As part of Maths Weeks Scotland (26th Sept – 2nd October) the Maths Department will be running a 

Twitter campaign in line with #ShowYourWorking.  We will be using this social media campaign to 

reach out to staff, parents/carers and local professionals and industries to highlight the importance 

of maths across the entire workforce by showcasing real-life examples of how elements of the 

mathematics curriculum are used in practice.  

We are asking for your help to take part 

and/or spread the word.  We want as many 

people as possible to post on Twitter either 

with an image/video including their job title 

and how they use maths in their job including 

the following in their Tweet 

#ShowYourWorking, #MathsWeekScot and 

@WilliamwoodHS.   

 

We hope that this will raise the profile of mathematics in our school, create discussions about future 

career aspirations and allow our pupils to see that maths is not just left in the classroom.   

 

Many thanks in advance for your help with this matter and we look forward to reading your entries! 

 
 
 


